Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO253 Unocal on Pierson St.
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: City of Oakland

Start: Tue 4/6/2010 2:00 PM

End: Tue 4/6/2010 2:05 PM
Duration: 5 minutes

Craig Pon calls from City of Oakland to ask about Unocal station. Apparently, new calls of smells from sewer line have
been called in this past weekend. The sanitary sewer begins at a point in the middle of Pierson St. and to the southwest
of the site. Craig said he would talk to Leroy about his recent review of the site for the Unocal URF which reported
hydrocarbon smells in the storm drain.



